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Year 2 Bakery School Trip  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of Year 2’s topic ‘The Great British Bake Off!’ we 
would like to take the children to a local bakery. The children 
will experience how a bakery runs, what it looks like, have 
the opportunity to buy something over a counter, meet 
people who work in the bakery and much more.   
 
 
We would like to take the children on the morning of Friday 13th September. The cost of the trip 
will be just £1 to cover the cost of them buying a small bakery treat. The children will be walking 
to and from the bakery so please ensure they have a warm, waterproof coat with them. They are 
to wear their full school uniform as normal. 
 
As this is a local visit, you will not need to provide us with consent as it was part of the consent 
form you provided the school with previously. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss G Dalby 
KS1 Lead and Year 2 teacher 
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Year 2 Bakery School Trip  
 

 

I enclose a £1 contribution for my child to purchase a Bakery treat.  

 

Name of child: _____________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 
 


